
 

Starting school  

with  

Greenfylde Dog 



 

Dog was very excited as his family 
got a letter saying he was starting 
school at Greenfylde First School 

in a few months time. 



 

He was also a little nervous as he 
had never been to school before. 

It felt a bit like butterflies flying 
all around his tummy. 



 

Greenfylde Dog wondered how he 
would see school as he knew people 

were being very careful with      
visiting places due to something 
called Covid 19 that could make 

people ill. 



 

His family said the school would be 
sending him lots of things to help 
them all get ready for starting 

school. Miss Oaten, the 
Headteacher was also going to 

send a story each week for them 
to share and to let them talk about 
school. Greenfylde Dog was looking 

forward to all the photographs. 



 

His family said they would try and 
walk past the school so that 

Greenfylde Dog could see the red 
front door and the school sign. 



 

He also peeked through the gates 
on Wharf Lane and could see some 

of the buildings and the            
playground. 



 

Greenfylde Dog thought his 
friends coming to school with him 

in September would like the     
photographs in his storybook. He 
also drew a picture of what he 

thought school looked like.  



 

He thought about what would be in 
his next storybook from Miss Oaten 
and knew she would also know about 
school from some of his friends who 
he knew from pre-school/nursery/

childminder. Maybe she would        
include some photographs of them at 

school from when they started at 
Greenfylde. 



 

Could you draw a picture of school 
like Greenfylde Dog?  

You could even get your family to 
photograph it and send it to Miss 

Oaten at  

greenfylde@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
so we can add it to our website. 

 

 


